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Patient Request for an Accounting of Disclosures 
 
or 

for health care operations. You are not entitled to receive an accounting of disclosures that are made to you 
or pursuant to your authorization, to your family or other persons involved in your care, for national security, 
or certain law enforcement purposes. 
 
You are entitled to one free accounting every 12 months. If you have already requested an accounting within 
the last 12 months, we will charge you a reasonable, cost based fee to cover the costs of producing an 
additional accounting. You will be notified of any fee in advance. You will receive the accounting via 
certified mail within 60 days of receipt of your request.   
 
To request an accounting of disclosures, please complete the form below and send to: Privacy Officer, NYU 
Langone Health, One Park Avenue, 3

rd 

 

Name/Authority: _______________________________________________________________________ 
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